
Mary Keller 
 

Dear Wyoming DEQ, 
It is with pleasure that I write asking you to support and implement new methane emission
standards. As a Wyoming native, I seek effective ways to work together for clean air. These
improved standards resonate with Wyoming values: less waste, less pollution, and greater wellbeing
for plants, animals, and people. I am so concerned when I travel to Pinedale and there are air quality
warnings! As a hunter, cross country skier, and lover of Wyoming wildlife, I know we can do
better. I am concerned about greenhouse gas emissions that warm our world, and methane is such a
powerful, low-hanging fruit to address. 
Thank you for your work on behalf of EPA, and for making the opportunity for us to voice our
support for the higher standards.
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